
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Office of the Borough Clerk 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Brent Johnson, Assembly President 
Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly Members 

THRU: Johni Blankenship, Borough Clerk t tfo) 
FROM: Randi Broyles, Borough Clerk Assistant 

DATE: January 14, 2021 

RE: Ordinance 2020-1 9 -16: Accepting and Appropriating a $150,164.45 
Grant from The National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration, 
Gulf of Alaska Pink Salmon Fishery Disaster Relief Program 
Administered by the Pacific States Marine Fisheries Commission to 
Improve Fish Passage at Old Exit Glacier Road Bridge # 1 {Mayor) 

The roads service area board has addressed the referenced ordinance. Please 
amend the second to last Whereas clause to read: 

"WHEREAS, at its regularly scheduled meeting held January 12, 2021, the Road 
Service Area Board recommended to approve the grant and 
expenditure of local funds in the amount of $4,835.55;" and 

Thank you. 




